Communications Community Liaison Ward 7

From: Hamilton, Andrew (Calgary) [Andrew.Hamilton@nexencnoocltd.com]

Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 11:14 AM

To: Communications & Community Liaison Ward 7; '‘Cameron Wallace'

Cc: lan Fergusson (lan@camcorpartners.com); Ron Kurczaba; Hamilton, Andrew (Calgary)
Subject: [EXT] Re: [External] Intercare Dalhousie LOC2015-0104

The BDRG is supportive of this collaboratively reached recommendation.

CITY OF CALGARY

Thank you, RECEIVED
IN COUNCIL CHAMBER

SEP 12 2017

Sent fom oy Samsung Gulaxy smarphong ITEM: g
j)‘ﬁﬁu-hbm

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT

-------- Original message --------

From: Communications & Community Liaison Ward 7 <caward7@calgary.ca>

Date: 2017-09-08 11:12 AM (GMT-07:00)

To: 'Cameron Wallace' <CameronW(@thecatalystgroup.ca>, "Hamilton, Andrew (Calgary)"
<Andrew.Hamilton@nexencnoocltd.com>

Cc: "lan Fergusson (lan(@camcorpartners.com)" <lan@camecorpartners.com>, Ron Kurczaba
<RonK(@riddell.ca>

Subject: [External] Intercare Dalhousie LOC2015-0104

External Sender - Use Caution with Links and Attachments

Good morning Cameron and Andrew,

We received the updated Direct Control that we understand both the applicant and BDRG residents group agree to. We
also received the letter from Intercare indicating that they are seeking first reading only at this time, with the intent to
return to Council for second and third reading pending the tentative approval of a Development Permit. Both are attached
here.

Could you each kindly respond to this email to indicate that your respective parties are in agreement? | will then provide
the email chain to Councillor Farrell to provide to her Council colleagues.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best regards,



